GEORGE-LITTLE ROCK COMMUNITY SCHOOL
BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES

The George-Little Rock Board of Education met in special session on Thursday, August 8, 2019 in the
Superintendent Office in George. Board President Doug Krull called the meeting to order at 12:00 noon
with the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance. Board members present were Doug Krull. Wade Netten,
Kristi Landis, Jason Fugitt, and Superintendent Les Douma joined via phone. Curt Fiedler was unable to
attend. Also in attendance were Board Secretary Cathy Bonestroo, Principal Steven Green, Principal
Karie Aeikens and guests Valecia West and Darcy Hansmann.

A quorum was established. Citizens were invited to address the board with no public comment received.
A motion to approve the agenda was made by Netten, seconded by Fugitt, and carried 4-0.

A motion to approve Peter Di Pol as Middle School Social Studies Teacher at $45,580, Melia Towne as
mentor teacher at $1500, Brian Luenberger as substitute summer school teacher/para was made by Netten,
seconded by Fugitt, and carried 4-0. A motion to approve Jill Netten as summer school paraprofessional
at $12/hour was made by Landis, seconded by Fugitt, and carried 3-0 with Netten abstaining.

A reminder was given for the next board meeting scheduled for August 19 at 5:30 pm in George.

A motion to adjourn at 12:07 pm was made by Fugitt, seconded by Netten, and carried 4-0.



